
March-April 2021

More and More Meetings 
Over the last two months, we have seen more mileage added to 
our  vehicle  as  we  travel  further  to  raise  support.  We  visited 
churches  in  Maryland,  Virginia,  North  Carolina,  Georgia, 
Tennessee, Delaware, and Pennsylvania. Everywhere we go, it is 
our  prayer  that  we  are  a  blessing  to  others,  and  I  see  this 
answered each time. It’s  funny that even our presence alone is 
enough at some places.

Online Missions Conferences
Since last year, I saw a new trend pop up, online missions/church 
planting conferences. Over the last two months I participated in 
two of them, one of which was hosted in Colorado that I would 
never attempt to contact (unless I exhaust my church directory 
between my home in Maryland and there but I will reach 100% 
before that happens). Even at conferences where I was physically 
present, there were live donations online. I am very grateful for 
those  meetings  as  they  increase  our  support  at  a  faster  rate 
through multiple means of exposure. 

Passing of our Founder
It was during this time that the founder of our mission agency, 
Dr. Bill Wingard, went home with the Lord. God worked it out 
that we already had a meeting near the memorial service so we 
were able to attend. As we learn more about him and his ministry, 
we’re grateful that he obeyed God’s calling to set up our missions 
agency. They take off a lot of burdens off of our shoulder so we 
can focus on our own ministry. As others who have gone before us 
and are now watching us, let us keep going and finish our own 
course: Hebrews 12:1-2a “Wherefore seeing we also are compassed 
about with so great a cloud of witnesses, let us lay aside every 
weight, and the sin which doth so easily beset us, and let us run 
with patience the race that is set before us, Looking unto Jesus 
the author and finisher of our faith…”

Matt, Colleen & Aiden 

Current support level:    
74%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(215)-391-2001 (Text only)
(240)-766-3840 (Home/VP)
www.dundonfamily.org
Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com
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March-April 2021

Support Update
In  March  and  April,  our  support  went  up 
from 72%  to  74%.  We’re  very  excited  that 
we’re still moving forward!

Prayer Requests
• For new continuous support

• For  new  meetings  in  the  Summer  and 
Fall, we have some openings.

(above: Trying hard to stay awake during service!)

(left: Having fun on a piano!)

-Thank you!!

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com
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